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Subject:   Request for Info - File #028-EX-PL-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We ran our link budget numbers again and our uplink C/N is estimated at 40.45 dB.  I believe that the
field in SpaceCap is limited to &lt;30dB, but our team has checked other published CubeSat link budgets
and they are also reporting &gt;30dB C/N for uplink.  Could you please advise on how best to proceed?


